
 

           23.5.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’m writing to let you know about a special fundraising event we are organising in 
memory of Mr Broad, our much-loved former headteacher. The event will take place 

on Saturday, 28th June, and we warmly invite all our families and members of the 
school community to save the date. 

All proceeds will go to Jess and Jack’s ‘Peaks for Pan Can’ campaign. Jess and Jack are 
Mr Broad’s children, and they have launched this campaign to raise vital funds for 

pancreatic cancer charities—an important cause close to their hearts. 

As part of the event, we’ll be encouraging everyone—children, parents, carers, and 
staff—to “walk the extra mile for Mr Broad.” Mr Broad had a real love for the 

outdoors, and we want to honour that by getting outside and walking together in his 
memory. Whether you can join us on the day or choose to walk your mile at a time 

and place that suits you, every step will be a tribute to Mr Broad and the lasting 
impact he had on our school. 

This will be a community-focused event, and we would love as many people as 
possible to be involved. If you would like to help with planning, offer support on the 

day, or contribute in any other way, please do get in touch – your help would be very 
welcome. 

We’ll be sharing more details soon, but for now, please pop the date in your diary and 

feel free to spread the word among friends, family and former Western families. We 
also understand that not everyone will be able to attend on the 28th, so we will make 

sure there are other ways to take part and show support. 

Thank you, as always, for your kindness, generosity, and the incredible spirit that 
makes our school community so special. 

Warm regards, 

 

Claire Magill 

Deputy Headteacher 


